
I know you're busy helping our State and I'll try to make this quick.  
We had to close our restaurant due to COVID-19 because not only does it cost too much to run a 
restaurant for take out only/slow sales, we view it as irresponsible to stay open and expose more people 
to risk of this terrible virus.  
Unless there is some assistance or law made soon to waive or freeze rents for businesses like ours, we 
will not survive this. Often we use our line of credit to get through the slower winter months as we make 
our profit in the Spring/Summer.  
Right now we're left with so much debt, the inability to pay it down without being open for business, and 
April rent approaching. Can you please consider helping businesses like ours with a commercial 
rent/credit freeze during these months? Otherwise when this thing is all over, not only will we be bankrupt 
but the City of Portland will be without any restaurants. No restaurant can survive this. Please help.  

Alison Wesley/Milko Vigil Escalera/Emily Roskam  
El Cubo de Cuba  
 

 


